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Hon Sheila Mills MLC 
Chair 
Standing Committee on Environment and 'Public Affairs 
Legislative Council WA 
Parliament House 
GPO Box All 
Perth WA 6837 

Dear Madam, 

. \ 1-oJ)() phone: (08) 9531 7777 

fax: (08) 9531 1981 

address: 1915 Pinjarra Road 

(PO Box 21) 
Pinjarra WA 6208 

13 February 2009 

SUBMISSION -INQUIRY INTO MUNICIPAL WASTE MANAGEMENT IN WESTERN AUSTRALIA 

Please find attached the Rivers Regional Council (RRC) submission into the above 
inquiry. The Shire of Murray is a member of the RRC and Technical staff at the Shire 
have provided input into the submission. 

It must be highlighted that, at this stage, elected members at the Shire of Murray have 
not had the opportunity to officially comment on the inquiry or endorse the submission 
due to the time constraints imposed on the submissions. 

The submission will be presented at the Ordinary Council Meeting being held on 
Thursday 26th February 2009 and should there be any issues these will be forwarded to 
you. 

Not withstanding this, the submission is fully endorsed by the executive of the Shire of 
Murra and we I k forward to the outcome of the Inquiry. 

Ian Daniels 
DIRECTOR TECHNICAL SERVICES 

cc Alex Sheridan, CEO, Rivers Regional Council 

email: ceo@murray.wa.gov.au website: www.murray.wa.gov.au ABN: 16036156261 


